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NEW LETTER NEWS NO "ES.& RE ,11NPERS: 

(NEWS #1:) No-Cast Women's Health Screening Day. See the postings at OCT 12, 17, and 23 below. 

Page 1 of 10 

(NEWS #2:) Richard Steinman, long-time Maine gay activist, passes away. See the ANNOUNCEMENTS category below. 

(NEWS #3:) Native American GLBTI Group founder Georgia (Tuffy) Mitchell passed away September ?th. There will be a special 
ceremony honoring her passing on October 4th. See the postîng below on OCT 4 for details. 

(NEWS #4:) The Make Beautiful Tribe autumn gathering for gay and bi-sexual men. See the posting at OCT 26 below. 

(NEWS #5:) New Yahoo Group/Site for Maine GLBT? folks posting outdoor activities. See the ANNOUNCEMENTS category 
below. 

(NEWS #6:) New statewide Google Group/Site for Maine lesbians. See the ANNOUNCEMENTS category below. 

(REMINDERS #1:) There will be no OCT 15 issue of The FAN. Next issue will be November 1st. 

(REMINDERS #2:) You can help the newsletter by sending me notices of upcoming GLBTl-related activities that you hear about in 
your area. Trust me, 1 would rather receive the same notice from 8 people than have everyone assume that I know about it and 
miss the chance to tell other GLBTI family members. Email megress@gwi net 

AN OU�CEM ENTS; 

This category is for non-social notices about GLBTI community members that you think other GLBTI community members might 
like to know about ... things like: births, deaths, adoptions, commitments, graduations, promotions, new jobs, awarrfs, shows, 
ongoing classes, trying-to-start-a-group, etc. 

1. Richard Steinman, our very good friand and long-time LGBT activist, passed away Sunday, September 17th, after a
courageous battle with cancer. Richard was one of EqualityMaine's founders in 1984 and worked tirelessly for LGBT rights
throughout the 80's, 90's and into the earty 2000's. Richard was always there -- lobbying at the State House, participating in
events, rallying for our rights, and providing immeasurable resources. He was one of the most supportive and encouraging human
beings I have ever known, and this community benefited greatly from his wisdom and his commitment to equality.

V\lhile in recent years Richard spent the winters in Pennsylvania, we loved when sumrners rolled around and he began to appear 
again at LGBT events in Maine. l last saw Richard at Barb Wood's (another founding member) 50th birthday party two years ago, 
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